
 Preparations are underway for the upcoming Africa for Research in Comparative Education 
(AFRICE) international Conference to be held this June on the 18th and 19th at Kenya Science 
Campus. The Emphasis of the conference will be on the future of education in Africa, reflecting 
beyond the 2015 Millennium Development Goals (MDGs). 

The organizing committee led by Dr. L.M Ngesu held a meeting and toured the KSC grounds to 
identify key rooms that will be used during the conference.   

This Conference is organized in collaboration with College of Education and External Studies 
and will attract speakers and participants from all over the world. 

 


